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Please	have	a	look	at	our	face	book	page	on	the	
Nord	Anglia	Face	book	page	that	has	been	shared.	

“NAISAK	Foundation	Stage”	
	
Please	bring	an	old	‘Mummy	or	Daddy	shirt’	to	use	
for	messy	play.	
	
Please	make	an	appointment	for	Parent	meeting	
using	Jot	form.	Please	see	letter	sent	home	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	 Reminders	

	
At	home	

	
Read	books	about	different	

animals	and	talk	about	the	habitats	
those	animals	live	in.		

Next	week	we	are	learning:	
• about	animals	through	a	variety	of	

books.	
• to	count	and	order	numbers	to	10.	
• to	develop	positional	language.	
• to	complete	a	program	on	the	

computer.	
• about	animals	and	their	habitats.	
• to	talk	about	the	life	cycle	of	different	

animals.	
• to	develop	our	fine	motor	and	gross	

motor	skills	through	lots	of	physical	
activity.		

 

		

Top	tip:	
Watch	the	link	about	‘Myrtle	the	Turtle’.	

www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ws_WTupNh2M	

The	children	have	had	a	wonderful	time	exploring	and	
learning	about	animals.		

We	have	set	up	investigation	trays	around	the	setting	to	
encourage	the	children	to	engage	with	the	animals.		


